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Please lodge my strong  objections to the site C12 in the draft local plan.  
It is a knee jerk response from the University to a funding problem caused by mismanagement and should not be 
allowed to impact so profoundly on our local villages and community. Once fields and open spaces have been 
developed there is only further development until no green spaces exist. 
This area is important as a green corridor for wildlife and plants.   
It is a buffer for the existing roads that are in poor repair and a natural space for all to enjoy. 
Our area cannot take further waste water and sewage as the existing infrastructure already cannot cope. We do not 
have an A&E at our hospital or enough doctors to provide appointments for the current population let alone 1000s+ 
more. There are not enough schools or teachers for a huge surge in the population. 
The houses will not go to the local waiting list but to London borough’s for their overspill. 
There is not worthwhile work for an increase in the population.  
There are not enough police already yet we would be importing London problems. Please please please do not put 
in place something so irresponsible in our name , you are elected and serving public servants who should listen to 
and abide by local wishes not imposed central government that does not know the circumstances and consequences 
to our community.  
Yours Sincerely  
Mrs Louise Gadilhe  

 
   
 
 
 




